
Cassie Peck <cpeck@wausauschools.org>

School Board Candidate Statement
1 message

Beta Conway <betaconway@gmail.com> Thu, Sep 25, 2025 at 4:51 PM
To: Cassie Peck <cpeck@wausauschools.org>

Hi Cassie,

It is my understanding that the public may submit a comment via email on behalf of candidates to be read at next
week's meeting. Not that I mind coming to the meeting, but I will be out of town that night.

But if you could have Superintendent Bushman read the following, I would appreciate it!

I would like to offer my support for Liberty Heidmann to fill the current vacancy on the Wausau School Board. I
have known her for nearly twenty years and she exemplifies professionalism, dedication, and clear-thinking in all
matters. As I was the president of the Wausau Area Montessori Charter School's Governance Council for six years,
I am well versed in the purview and duties of the Wausau School Board.  For two of those years, I served with Ms.
Heidmann on that council, and her insight and perspective was invaluable. She was not only a productive and
active board member, she brought a grounding quality that served the entire school well and was a strong and
effective voice for the children and families we served. I have no doubt she will be an outstanding member of the
Wausau School Board and has my full support.

Thank you,
Bill Conway
-Former WAMCS president
-Former DC Everest Idea School president
-Marathon County Board Supervisor
-County Health & Human Services Committee
-North Central Community Action Program 
-Northern Valley Industries Operations Manager

--
"I can't believe you people are adults."
          -Julia: March 25, 2017
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